

enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003







Head Teacher: Clare Humble

St Michael's Catholic Academy

17 July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Nrich Summer Maths Challenges

As the summer holiday approaches, I wanted to take the opportunity to share the Nrich summer challenges with you.

While KS3 students do not have formal homework for over the summer, they may find these challenges interesting and rewarding to complete.

The challenges can be found at the link below. They cover a range of ages so older and younger children can also join in.

https://nrich.maths.org/summer-2024

The video below explains the importance of working with your child on these problems and how you can best support your child.

https://youtu.be/Px5taGF1gAE

Year 10 students will be given paper homework to keep their knowledge up to date over the summer. Little and often is the best approach in maintaining their maths knowledge.

Thank you for your on-going support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hanson

Lead Practitioner

S. Honson